
 

 
Calling All Alumni

Aaron’s Acres is excited to announce that we are creating an Alumni Group of all
past buddies, counselors, group leaders and site supervisors! Since 1998, we have
grown tremendously in providing meaningful programs to children and young
adults with disabilities. We have been able to grow because of your past
involvement. Our reputation is so positive because of the work that you did while
at our programs. Feedback from families and visitors has always focused on our
staff and buddies. So, thank you for getting us to this point.
 
While you work with us, you are such an integral part of the team and then, for
one reason or another, our time together comes to an end. We want to change that
outcome and have you continue to be a part of us in a way that works for you. By
creating an Alumni Group, we would invite you to a few social gatherings during
the year (on us)! In addition, we would ask you to join in on conversations on
social media and share the Aaron’s Acres happenings. Having you share our
activities, and our story would be extremely impactful as you would be reaching
out to your peers and colleagues! In this way, the outreach would be
considerable. 
 
Our hope in creating this group is that you will be interested in being connected to
Aaron's Acres, beyond your employment and reconnect with old co-workers and
friends in a fun, social way. We would love to have you join us in this new
endeavor. 

More information coming soon!

Will You Be An ExtraGive Fundraising Champions

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=76c91d22-0dec-43e1-8be2-80d36b1725be


On November 22, you can join
thousands of people from across our
community in support of more than
400 local nonprofit organizations
during the Lancaster County
Community Foundation’s ExtraGive
event. We hope you’ll consider Aaron’s
Acres during this exciting day of giving
and you can also sign up to become a
Fundraising Champion, helping to
spread the word and encouraging
others to support our mission! 

Click Here To Learn
More

PROGRAM FUN!!!

Let's make a holiday pie without
the measuring.

Supplies
Paper plates
Acrylic paint – brown, tan,
red, orange
Brown Cardstock
Cotton balls
Scissors
Glue stick

Click Here for Complete 
Directions

Community Events

Virtual Seminar
TOPIC: Understanding the IEP

Process
DATE: Wednesday, November 20

Time: 5:30-6:30pm
SPEAKER: Dr. Ellen Long

https://aaronsacres.org/news-events/extraordinary-give/
https://www.ourkidthings.com/paper-plate-pie-craft/


Better understand the IEP process
and comprehend your role as your

child's advocate.

Register Here

 

Moana 2
Sensory Sensitive Event

Start date: November 30, 2024
End date: December 3, 2024

Time: Times Vary By Day
Location: Penn Cinema 541
Airport Rd Lititz PA, 17543

Some showings with reduced rates.
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